
 

St. Paul’s Barton Newsletter 25.03.21 
The last of our six week Lent sermon series talks will be on 
Sunday 28th March when our speaker is Josh Haywood.  
Many of us have been using the book by Dave Smith "40 
days with Jesus” together with additional Bible study mate-
rials.  Bible Study notes for Week 6 “Final Preparation” 
based on Acts Ch1 v1-11 & Luke Ch24 v45-53 are included 
below. 
 

What’s Happening 
Sunday 28th March at 10:00am 
Palm Sunday 
All-Age Worship Service - Speaker: Josh Haywood. 
Lent sermon Series 6 - “Final Preparation” Acts Ch1 v1-11 & 
Luke Ch24 v45-53 
 

Zoom Coffee at 12 noon - Contact us for a link. 

40 Days with Jesus Bible Study Groups 
If you would like a Zoom link to either group please contact 
us. 
 

Monday Group at 7:30pm - Week 6 - 29th March. 
 

Tuesday Group at 7:15pm - Week 6 - 30th March. 
 

Wednesday 31st March 
Evening Prayer (at home) 7:30pm. 
If you can, join with us at home as we come before God. 
 

Readings: Psalm 88, Isaiah Ch63 v1-9 & Revelation Ch14 v18 
- Ch15 v4. 
 

Collect: 
True and humble king, 
hailed by the crowd as Messiah: 
grant us the faith to know you and love you, 
that we may be found beside you, 
on the way of the cross, 
which is the path of glory.  Amen. 
 

Evening prayer words are on our website. 
 

Thursday 1st April - Maundy Thursday 
Thursday 1st April at 7:30pm 
Bible teaching from Rivi Litvin - Passover Meal. 

To take part 
please contact us 
with your email 
address and you 
will then receive 
a Zoom invitation 
for the session 
along with an 
email with a 
handout for the study from Rivi. 
 

Friday 2nd April - Good Friday at 2:00pm 
Good Friday Reflection (in the church) with Rev. Dozie Mo-
neme.  Booking as for Sundays. 
 

Saturday 3rd April at 10:00am - 11:00am 
Prayer for Israel & the Middle East (Zoom) 
Contact us for a link. 
 

Sunday 4th April - Easter Sunday 
Easter Sunday Worship & Communion Service 
- with Rev. Dozie Moneme. 
 

Monday 5th April - Bank Holiday. 
 

Sunday Services  Sunday services are all streamed live 

on the church Facebook page and available to watch later on 
the church’s Facebook page, Website and YouTube channel.  
Audio copies of the talks are also available on the website. 
 

Our services are getting busier now and if you would like to 
attend in person you need to book as due to ongoing Covid 
restrictions seating capacity is limited.  Remember that you 
must maintain strict social distancing in the church.  To 
book contact Ian (see the Church Directory for the number) 
contact us via the church website or text 07947 153 344.  (If 
booked and you can’t come please cancel!) 
 

After Church Coffee 
Join us on Zoom for Coffee at 12:00 
noon after the Sunday Service  Phone 
or text 07947 153 344 or contact us via 
the church website for a link. 



Offering / Giving 

If you are part of St. Paul’s and have not yet committed to 
regular giving, we ask you to prayerfully seek God’s will re-
garding this. 
 
Ways to Give: 

• Set up a Standing Order from your bank, you can re-
quest a form from Penny (our treasurer), or download 
one from our website.  Just fill it in and send it to her 
or phone her for more details or to arrange for your 
form to be collected. 

 

• You can send a cheque, payable to:  PCC of St. Paul’s 
(Barton Parish) to Penny. 

 

• If you use online banking, you can give to St. Paul’s by 
Bank Transfer or by setting up a Standing Order.  De-
tails of the church bank account are: 
Bank: NatWest Newport Isle of Wight 
Account Name: Parochial Church Council of St. Pauls, 
Barton Parish 
Sort Code: 54-10-34 
Account Number: 92513263 
 

If you are a tax payer and have not filled in a Gift Aid Form 
these are available from Penny or on the church website. 
 

For The Children >> 

Bible stories for Easter - the fourth one is now available on 
the St. Paul’s YouTube channel.  This week we are looking at 
the journey to Easter and Jesus being arrested (told by Ellie).  
These are great for kids (of all ages!) - do pass it on... 
 

Bits & Pieces >>> 
Cleaners this week - This week the church is being cleaned 
by Penny and Kevin - thank you! 
 

Change of telephone number - Please note that the new 
landline number for the Vicarage is 01983 590475. 
 

Parking at the Christian Centre - Please note that the park-
ing barriers are now back in place at the Christian Centre as 
we prepare it for use again.  If you have any access requests 
or issues please speak to Kevin. 

Next Week’s Newsletter - Will be sent out on Wednesday 
31st March. 
 

Stella’s Funeral - If you missed this on Monday the link that 
was sent out should still work. 
 

Are you on the church Electoral Roll? 
Or have your details changed?  In advance of our Church 
APCM (Annual Parochial Church Meeting) that will be held 
on Wednesday 28th April in the church at 7:30pm, the 
church Electoral Roll is now open. 
 

If you would like to join the Electoral Roll, forms are availa-
ble at the back of the church.  They can also be downloaded 
from the Church Website - 
you’ll find them under the Ad-
ministration menu.  Complet-
ed forms may be returned to 
the back of the church or sent 
to Liz D our PCC Secretary.  If 
you have any queries speak to our Churchwardens Jose-
phine or Andrew. 
 

Children & Young People 
Josh says “Finished creating our Sunday school packs for 
Easter!!  Please pray for the young people as they are deliv-

ered and we continue to engage with them during this unu-
sual time!!  Hopefully we will have them back in the building 
soon”. 
 

Gafcon Isle of Wight  Following the recent official 

launch of Gafcon Isle of Wight along with their new website,  
they will be meeting on 
Zoom on Friday 26th 
March at 7:30pm. 
 

This is a local expression 
of a global movement, 
and the Steering Committee are thrilled to be under the um-
brella of the largest Anglican movement in the world. 
 

All are welcome to subscribe and they will send you a link to 
the meeting. 
https://www.gafconiow.org.uk/join-with-us/ 


